
 
  

Lions Float Decorating Trip 
December 1, 2018 

 

 
 
 

Fellow Lions, it is that time of the year. Decorating has begun on the Lions Clubs International on 
the 2019 Tournament of Roses Parade float, Rockin' the Vest! 
 
This is a unique opportunity to join the members of our District 4-L6 LEO Clubs when they travel to 
the Phoenix Decorating Company in Irwindale on Saturday, December 1st. Phoenix Decorating Co. is 
the 110,000 square foot (2.5 acres) facility that builds and decorates more than 15 floats for the 
Tournament of Roses Parade. 
 
The process begins with the "dry goods". Every inch of the float must be covered in some type of 
plant material i.e. seeds, dried flowers, herbs, various grasses, and ground beans and lentils. The 
fresh flowers are applied the day before the parade.  
 
Phoenix Decorating RULE: You must be 13 to work on the float. Wear socially acceptable "grubby 
clothing" because you will be working with a lot of glue. You must also wear closed toe shoes. The 
float barn can be very cold, dress appropriately. Bring some cash for lunch and souvenirs.  
 
PDG Scott Leslie has 33 seats available on the bus. They will be filled first come, first served. 
 

Bus Trip to Lions Rose Float 
Saturday - December 1, 2018 

Cost: $25 
 

Bus Schedule: 
1000 N. Johnson (So Cal AC Supply) at 5:15 AM 

Interstate 5/La Costa Blvd (Park & Ride) at 5:30 AM 
Interstate 5/Hwy 78 (Park & Ride) at 5:45 AM 

 
Decorating Shift 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

Return to San Diego at 1:45 PM 
Back to your pick-up point between 4:00 & 5:00 PM 

 
Please notify PDG Scott if you would like to attend 

(619) 403-6547 
 

Send your check ($25) to CT JoAnne Burke 
2910 Buena Vista Ave 

Lemon Grove, CA 91945-2407 

 


